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ADL/LRJ/ls/Bromyard(2) 
 
30 October 2018 
 
 
Dear Consultee 
 
Re:  INITIAL CONSULTATION: BROMYARD PROPOSED 7.5 TONNE WEIGHT RESTRICTION 
 
I write on behalf of Herefordshire Council and Balfour Beatty to advise you that we are currently 
investigating the proposal to introduce a 7.5 tonne weight restriction on the following streets in 
Bromyard: 
 
• New Road 
• Pump Street 
• Frog Street 
• Broad Street 
• High Street 

• Cruxwell Street 
• Rowberry Street 
• Old Road 
• Clover Road 
• Winslow Road 

 
The weight restriction traffic Order comes with an “except for access” clause.  This exemption applies 
to vehicles requiring access to properties or land adjoining the aforementioned streets.  
 
The purpose of this Order is to stop vehicles over 7.5 tonnes from using these streets purely as a cut-
through; thereby directing such vehicles along the B4203 Sherford Street and Station Road and thus 
away from the residential streets and town centre streets. 
 
If you have any observations or comment, please contact ADL Traffic & Highways Engineering Ltd by 
email at lorna@adltraffic.co.uk or at the above address. The deadline for receipt of comments is 
Friday 30th November 2018.  
 
We will keep the data for up to 7 years.  Your information may be shared with other Balfour Beatty 
teams within Herefordshire and Herefordshire Council in order to provide you with the service. 
 
Individuals have a number of rights under data protection law, including the right to request their 
information.  You also have a right to make a complaint about our handling of your personal data to 
the Information Commissioner’s Office https://ico.org.uk/ 
 
Yours sincerely 
for ADL TRAFFIC & HIGHWAYS ENGINEERING LIMITED 

 
LORNA RANDALL-JONES 
DIRECTOR 
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